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The Porto-Novo Tribal Messiah team organized a conference on Peace and Family Renewal at the 

Missérété Youth House on April 11, 2018. 

 

A total of 125 people participated which included local representatives and also a representative of the 

Mayor. 

 

At the end of the workshop, 20 Couples were blessed and promised to work to spread peace around them 

and help to give blessing of marriage to other couples. 

 

 


